
The

Hearing Voices Network Aotearoa NZ
Presents a screening of...

 Stranger than Fiction

Starting at 12:30, 9th October, 2016
Leys Institute Hall, 20 St Mary’s Road, Ponsonby 

 

Free entry but bring a small plate for afternoon tea.

What story are your voices telling?
After the film we will invite Voice Hearers to share...

● A story (maximum 5-10 minutes)
● Artwork 
● Poetry

● Or any other creative expression of their voices 

And those who share will go into the draw for a prize of... 
  

1st x $100
2nd x $50 

 We would like permission to place entries in our 
newsletter or on our website (which can be anonymous)

AND

Afterwards we will hold our AGM - All Welcome

Run by the..
Hearing Voices Network Aotearoa NZ 

Phone: 0272650266
Email: hvnanz@gmail.com

Our site: http://hearingvoices.org.nz

    “ A fun, whimsical movie about an IRS auditor suddenly finds himself 
the subject of narration only he can hear..”  Staring Will Ferrell 


